
 

 

 

 

 

 

1st November 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: NSPCC’s Speak out. Stay safe. programme Year 5 & 6 workshops 

I am pleased to tell you in follow up from the Speak out. Stay safe assembly, specially 
trained NSPCC volunteers will be delivering a workshop to our Year 5/6 children that will 

build-on and deepen pupil’s learning gained from the assembly.  

As with the assembly, we have studied the content of the workshop and are extremely 

confident that it is appropriate for children in Years 5&6. By the end of the programme, 

we’re convinced children will feel empowered – knowing how they can speak out and 

stay safe.  

If you would like to know more about the Speak out. Stay safe. programme you can find 
information on the NSPCC website www.nspcc.org.uk/speakout or I would be happy to 

discuss any questions that you may have. 

 

A reminder: 

Childline Under 12’s Website 

Childline also have a website with age appropriate advice for primary school children on 

topics such as bullying.  It also has games and other interactive tools. Your child can 

visit it at www.childline.org.uk/kids. 

If you’d like to know more about the NSPCC’s work, or take a look at the wide range of 

information and advice which is available for parents and carers, please visit their 

website www.nspcc.org.uk/parents. 

Support the NSPCC while you shop 

You may also be interested in the NSPCC’s new selection of BUDDY goodies available 

from the NSPCC shop at https://shop.nspcc.org.uk/collections/buddy which make perfect 

gifts for children - and all profits go to help keep children safe. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. S. Matthews 

Headteacher 
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